Hanoi, 30 Jun, 2025
NOTIFICATION OF EXTENTION OF PROPOSAL DEADLINE

To Whom It May Concern
Vietnam Airlines Corporation - Joint Stock Company (VNA) firstly would like to express
warm greetings to your company!

VNA would like to notify you of an extension of the proposal submission date for VNA’s
project “Providing the Aircraft Communications Services to Vietnam Airlines for the
period from 08/2025 to 07/2030”

Package: “Providing the Aircraft Communications
Services to Vietnam Airlines for the period
from 08/2025 to 07/2030”
Original Submission Deadline: 05.00 PM (Hanoi time) on 30 June 2025
| Revised Submission Deadline: 05.00 PM (Hanoi time) on 14 July 2025 |
|

All other terms and condition of the RFP remain unchanged at the link
https.//www.vietnamairlines.com/nz/en/vietnam-airlines/procurement/information/2025/06 1 6-
CDSCN

If you have already submitted a proposal in respect of this procurement process please be
assured that your proposal will be held securely until the revised bid opening date.
Alternatively, you are permitted to take advantage of this extension to the deadline to make

revisions to that proposal.

Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to hearing from you.

Your Sincerely, %
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